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SUBJECT:  CITY-OWNED SURPLUS PROPERTY 

 

 
ISSUED BY THE CITY MANAGER                                                               FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

The purpose of this budget response is to provide information regarding the City’s vacant land 
holdings that are not being utilized to support or advance a public purpose.  The City has 
approximately 4,046 parcels of land it owns in fee simple, the majority of which are dedicated for 
parks, roads, or improved with facilities that serve the community.  Attached is a preliminary list of 
properties that are currently being considered for sale and those under review to determine if they 
could be considered surplus. The list excludes tax foreclosed properties, Lake Worth leased 
properties, and properties owned by the City’s Local Development Corporation. 
 
In FY2019, the Property Management Department (PMD) began the process of identifying 
properties for further review and research to determine if they could be eligible for sale or lease, 
with the goal being to have readily available surplus properties that could be sold and returned to 
the tax roll and ultimately developed to their highest and best use.  The proposed FY2021 budget 
for PMD includes funding for a temporary resource to continue the necessary research to determine 
if these properties meet the requirements to be considered surplus. 
 
Questions regarding the information contained in this response should be directed to Roger 
Venables, Assistant Director, Property Management Department, at 817-392-6334. 
 
                                    
David Cooke  
City Manager 
 








